[bookmark: _GoBack]SST Board Meeting – 8/11/2015
Josh, Rachel, Gina, Ehren, Brian, Ann Marie

Coach’s Report:
Pool at Alaska Club is now closed until Sept. 1
Juniors – half in high school; the other half in junior high will have early morning practice from 5 – 6:30 a.m. 2 times per week. Josh is going to check and see if he can get a 7 – 8:30 p.m. slot for swimming 2x’s per week (instead of the early morning time slot). He is also going to try to secure a Saturday morning practice (6 – 8 a.m.). 

360 Fitness – on Peger Road (south of Mitchell) – 4:30 – 5:30 weight training on M, W for junior group (starting the first week of school).

First meet is Sept. 19th. SST will host Oct. 10th and Oct. 24th.
Website – new look (more original)

Membership:
Wednesday, September 16th – SST General Membership Meeting @ 6:30 – Ann Marie will check with Monroe to see if that space is available.
(baked potatoes)

Raffle tickets – 1st week of October
We will use the same company to print the tickets. Ann Marie will move forward to get the tickets printed. Same prizes will be used for raffle ticket winners.
Ann Marie will check to see which organizations in town will allow swimmers to sell raffle tickets

Christmas Party – December 2, 2015 – Raffle ticket winners will be announced at the Christmas party. Each swimmer gets a team shirt, team cap and team water bottle when they turn in their raffle tickets. Laurie will try to find a sponsor for the water bottles

Budget Report:
Swim-a-thon money needs to be rectified. Pledges may have been made but SST didn’t collect on them. 

$4,400 billed to swimmer accounts of swimmers who did not participate in swim-a-thon
$2808 deposited
$1000 to deposit

$6,250 on line donations – USA swimming – Josh will contact USA swimming to see where this money is

$14,000 received from gaming; 

By August 21st, Rachel will visit Emerald Isle (Washington Plaza) to thank them for their support of SST (she will drop off a certificate of appreciation, team picture framed, and cookies)
